Mentioning


Sub/ Extending of Announcement for Partnership Project of International Capacities via Land Borders Access

To all companies that submitted to the above tender as well as the willing companies to participate in this tender. ITPC one of the branches of MOC is pleased to mention that the closing date and open tenders will be extended to 10/10/2018 at 12 o'clock. Also the suggested draft of the contract is amended in the announcement with the offer. The session to reply the inquiries will be held in 3/10/2018. The participated companies can visit the legal dept., the contracts section to receive the draft amended contract copy 
For more information contact and visit the following Email and web sites. legal_itpc@yahoo.com www.itpc.gov.iq and also contact the following phone numbers: (07600017122) (07600017078) 
Best regards 

Nadhem Lafta Kashjori 
DG & Chairman of Board

